## Willow Hills Homeowners Assoc.



## **Request for Nominations**

The annual meeting of the Willow Hills Homeowners Association will be held on **Tuesday, December 7, 2021** at 5:30 PM at the Adult Center of Prescott.

The Board of Directors will be elected at this meeting.

There are five (5) seats open, all for one(1) year terms.

If you are interested in running for a seat on the Board of Directors, please fill out the enclosed candidate form by **October 15, 2021.** You can email the information to deja@tcpm.net or mail to Tri-City Property Management 302 W. Willis St. Suite 101, Prescott, AZ 86301.

Receipt of nominations by email, or USPS cannot be guaranteed. Therefore, if you do NOT receive confirmation of our receipt within 3 business days after sending, it will be **your** responsibility to contact our office to ensure that we have your name and information.

Thank you for your cooperation and willingness to serve your community and its membership.

If you have questions related to serving on the Board of Directors, please feel free to contact Deja Rabone at deja@tcpm.net or 928-237-2224.

Sincerely,

The Willow Hills Board of Directors